
Dear members, 
 
It’s been good to finally get back to bowling and catching up with many of you over the past couple 
of weeks. Those of you that have yet to get back on the green, I hope you have all been keeping 
well and look forward to seeing you in the not too distant future. 
 
Those of you who have been to the club will know that Quadracon has been very busy altering the 
bar and installing the new coolroom. I was invited in to have a look on Wednesday and it’s looking 
really good. Hopefully, work will be completed next week and signed off by the Shire. 
 
New regulations allow us to use the clubroom, bar and kitchen in a very limited capacity - 20 people 
only. Before that can happen, we will be asking members to put their hand up for a working bee to 
help with the mandatory deep clean. Look out for an email in the next couple of weeks. 
 
More good news! We have been informed by the Shire that our leaking windows will be replaced. 
Quadracon have again been awarded the contract. As yet, no start date. 
 
Stay safe 
 
Kind regards 
 
Susan Gullidge 
Chair, Board of Management 
Mornington Bowling Club Inc. 

 


